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Circular No. 2/2023                                                                                           Dated: 10.01.2023 
TO ALL MEMBERS 
 

National General Council of NCBE to be held at Panchkula on 05.02.2023 

It has been decided to conduct the National General Council of NCBE on 5th February 
2023 at Indradhanush Auditorium, Panchkula (Chandigarh). 

In this regard, a reception committee is constituted with Comrade Iqbal Singh Malhi, 
President, SBISA, Chandigarh Circle and Comrade Ashish Kumar Sharma, DGS (H.Q.), 
SBISA, Chandigarh Circle. Further, we would like to advise that arrangements are in 
full swing by the reception committee for conduct of National General Council.  

The Reception Committee will make arrangements for breakfast, lunch and dinner for all 
the delegates and observers on 5th February 2023 at the venue of the General Council.  

Therefore, all the General Secretaries/Deputy General Secretaries of the affiliated unions are 
advised to inform us the n a m e s  a n d  number of their delegates/observers who will attend the 
meeting.  

We advise all our affiliates, if assistance is required, to directly approach the 
Reception Committee for booking accommodation to their delegates and observers. 
Affiliates shall remit total amount in advance to the Reception Committee for making 
lodging arrangements, if any. 

We furnish hereunder, for instant reference, the names of persons in charge for Hotel 
Rooms Booking together with their contact number(s):- 

 

S. No. Name (Comrade) 
 

Contact Number 
 1. Iqbal Singh Malhi- President-SBISA, Chandigarh Circle 9592286400 
9417786400 

2. Ashish Kumar Sharma- DGS(HQ), SBISA, Chandigarh Circle 9872658512 

 
We request all our members to cooperate with the Reception Committee and its volunteers 
for the success of National General Council of NCBE. 

 
With revolutionary greetings,                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                              (R. K. Sharma) 
                                                                                                                            General Secretary 


